

5 December 2022

Dear CO Users

Fo Tan Office to Cease Operations from 1 February 2023

Owing to staff deployment for business consolidation, HKGCC Fo Tan Certification Office will cease operations from 1 February 2023. We would like to express our sincere gratitude to clients of Fo Tan office for your support over the past years, and apologies for any inconvenience caused by the difficult decision.

We look forward to providing you with quality Certificates of Origin, Certification of Documents and Trade Declaration services continuously at the Mong Kok office and other four certification branches in business districts across the territory.



HKGCC

Thank you very much for your understanding.

致:簽證客戶

火炭辦事處將於 2023 年 2 月 1 日停止營運

由於員工調配以配合業務整合,總商會火炭簽證辦事處將於 2023 年 2 月 1 日起停止營運。我們衷心感謝火炭辦事處的客戶在多年來的支持,並對於這個艱難決定所造成的不便深表歉意。

我們期待在旺角辦事處及其他四間位於商業區的簽證分行,繼續為您提供優質的原產地證書、商事證明和報關服務。 感謝您的理解!並祝



總商會 簽證辦事處

業務日上!



Thinex Shek Director, Certification Hong Kong General Chamber of Commerce